Mid Gavin Nursery Winter News

Dear Parents,

The boys and girls in the ladybird room are learning about all their favourite Disney characters and Buzzy Bee's are beginning to learn about shapes. Up in the Butterfly room we have been learning about Disney's Jungle book and have loved pretending to be jungle animals in our Jungle role play. Louise our teacher has been working on rhyming words, letter sounds, numeracy and cutting skills. The children in the Butterfly Room have chosen their new topic which is going to be people who help us. We are arranging for people in public services to come in and have a talk with the children on what they do and how they help people in the community.





Training & Staff Development

Kathleen has attended a Makaton sign language course which she will feedback to other staff.

Karen has been on Infection Control training to keep up to date with any new procedures and legislation.

Sandra has been learning how to set up a Forest Kindergarten for our children. We are hoping to use the wooded land around the nursery for the children to explore and take part in activities e.g. den building, woodland arts and crafts, rope swings, bug hunting, getting muddy and fun outdoor activities!



Our Staff

You may have noticed some new faces around the nursery as we have become busier over the past few months. Abbie and Fiona work over lunch times to assist the children with their lunches and allow for staff to get off the floor to have their lunch. Rachael is our new trainee who will assist the team in the Butterfly room and Katie is joining our team in the Butterfly room as a qualified member of staff - please say hello to our new staff if you see them in the nursery.